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Date 7 June 2018

Dear Scheme Member 
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www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/lordmayor

Local Government Pension Scheme (LGPS)

I am writing to you regarding your annual P60 which you should have received by 31 May 
2018.

The City of London Corporation has experienced an error in the distribution of the P60s 
which may have resulted in a number of scheme members not receiving their statement. 

I have therefore enclosed a copy of your P60 statement. If you have already received 
your P60 you can disregard this duplicate document. If this is the first copy of your P60 
you have received, please accept my apologies for the late delivery. There is nothing for 
you to do, except retain a copy of your P60 statement for your records.

I would like to reassure you that we have since reviewed our processes to ensure this 
error cannot happen again. 

Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience or concerns this matter may have 
caused you. 

Yours faithfully

Dr Peter Kane
Chamberlain
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